January 14, 1944

1509-11-13 BALTIMORE AVE., KANSAS CITY, MO.

Dr. F. C. Allen, Dir. of Phy. Educ. University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen,

Frank Mandeville has asked us to write you regarding a rubber bladder for the large push ball which you have. A factory with whom we recently made contact, is offering the complete ball for sale, as Mandy told you, however, they are not selling seperate bladders. We regret that we cannot get one for you.

Mandy also mentioned some gym mats with rubberized covers that are in need of repairs. As far as we know there is no one doing this work at this time. The material is not available for these repairs either, and therefore, we have no definite suggestion to offer you regarding this type of work. Certainly sorry that we cannot help you.

Kindest personal regards.

Yours for victory,

LOWE & CAMPBELL

Chas. A. Burke, Jr. Mgr. City Dept.

CAB: iu